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Postgraduate Studies' Exams start at Benha University   

[image: ] The Sector of Postgraduate Studies and Researches announces the Postgraduate Studies' Exams will start on Wednesday, July 01, 2020 at the faculties of physical education and specific education and will start on Thursday, July 02, 2020 at the faculties of arts and science. It is worth mentioning that the exams at all faculties will be continued until September 29, 2020.     
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